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Good Morning Elizabeth,

Congratulations! Your application for first year recognition for Virginia Wesleyan University has been approved at the
state level. We appreciate your interest in this program and all of the work that you have contributed to making this
possible. The application has been sent to the Arbor Day Foundation for final approval. If there are any questions
regarding your application, we will be in touch in early February. Let me know if you have any questions and happy
holidays.

Thanks,
Molly O'Liddy

Urban & Community Forestry Partnership Coordinator
Virginia Department of Forestry
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